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The Century Code change proposed should not effect how the NDBCE oversees licensure. 
 
Regarding the Licensure Statues and the NDBCE: 
 
 
All of the NDBCE board’s current licensure requirements and all administration of the licensures 
should stay the same.  
 
This is only a simple language change of the LAPC.  
 
Note from discussion:  I would avoid the LPC-S title (just use LPC *designated supervised, so that 
counselors can just sign their notes as an LPC), and follow the MN model, as LPC-S could possibly be 
confused again as 3-Tier.  Just follow the MN Model for language, as BCBS is reimbursing new Masters 
in Counseling graduates there.  
 
 MN Counseling Agencies, such as Birch Counseling of Golden Valley MN, (866) 522-2472, and 
Minnesota Mental Health Clinincs (612) 746-5888 that their new graduates sign their notes as “LPC”, 
are supervised by an LPCC, and are reimbursed by BCBS. 
 
 
 
I believe your simplest solution as NDBCE board, if this legislation is passed, would be to consider the 
effective date of the legislation and: 
 
On that date, 

1. Current LAPC-blanket reissue all existing LAPC Licenses to LPC *designated supervised 
o Change that title and designation on your web site listing of counselors 
o Mail out new license cards 
o Drop the LAPC title entirely as of that date 

2. Current LPC-not change.   
3. Current LPCC- not change. 

 
Few, if any, of your licensure structure or supervision rules would need to change.  It would be 
busines as usual.  
 
In a single day, you would convert completely in ND to LPCC, LPC and LPC * designated supervised, 
similar to the Minnesoata model. 
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